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PREMIER DAVID EBY 

 
 

 

As Premier of British Columbia, I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all 
those gathered at the Queen Elizabeth Theatre to celebrate Israel's 75th Day of 
Independence. 
 
As we commemorate this momentous occasion, we also recognize the deep ties that 
exist between British Columbia and Israel. From trade and innovation to education 
and culture, our two regions share a strong and dynamic relationship that continues 
to grow and thrive. Tonight's concert featuring the Israeli band, Teapacks, alongside 
talented local youth promises to be an uplifting and exciting celebration of Jewish 
culture and heritage, showcasing the rich multicultural diversity of our province. 
 
On behalf of the people of British Columbia, I extend my best wishes to all those 
celebrating Israel's Day of Independence. May this special occasion be filled with joy, 
happiness and a renewed sense of unity and hope. I want to express my appreciation 
to the Jewish Federation of Greater Vancouver and CIJA for organizing this annual 
concert. I have no doubt that it will be a memorable and enjoyable celebration for all 
in attendance. 
  
Happy Independence Day! 
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